VPW: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 15/06/2020, Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company invited shareholders to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 as follows:

1. Time: 08h30, June 25th 2020

2. Location: the Hall of the Company, No. 14 Ly Bon, Ngo Quyen ward, Vinh Yen, Vinh Phuc

3. Contents: According to the attached program

4. Documents: Shareholders can download documents for the website of the Company: http://www.vinhphucwater.com.vn
5. Participants:

All existing shareholders of Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company in the list as at record date 10/06/2020. Shareholders who cannot participate in the meeting can authorize other persons according to the form of the Company

6. Registration time and confirmation of attendance

The Company requests shareholders to confirm their attendance and authorization according by sending confirmation letter and authorization letter (attached file) to the Company before 16h of 23/06/2020:

Vinh Phuc No1 Water Supply and Drainage Joint Stock Company

Address: No. 14, Ly Bon, Ngo Quyen ward, Vinh Yen city, Vinh Phuc province

Tel.: 0211 3861229

Fax: 0211 3860493


After the deadline above, if shareholders still haven’t sent the confirmation to the Company, shareholders still have the rights to participate or authorize persons to participate in the meeting 

Shareholders are requested to bring along ID card/passport and authorization letter (if any) and introduction letter (institutional shareholders).
